Terry Lennox and Ruth Resnick 120 Dwight Street, Apt. 501 New Haven, Connecticut 06511 May 24, 1979

Mayor Frank Logue City Hall 197 Church Street, 13th floor New Haven, Connecticut 06510

Dear Mayor Logue,

Hello! How are you? We are enclosing the xerox of a letter which we sent to the editor of the New Haven Register over a month ago. It is in regard to the headline which appeared in the paper at the beginning of April, "Two Artists Battle City Hall to Get Mural Uncovered". When we spoke to you over the phone right after the headline and article appeared we said we would write the enclosed letter to the editor to rebut what we think is a poor and inaccurate headline. Our letter was never printed, so far as we know, and so weethought we'd send to you what we sant to the Register's editor. We thought they printed all the letters they received, but evidently that is not the case.

ating our next mural project at the Bowen-Peters Cultural Center. We had mentioned this to you only briefly during that phone conversation. Probably you have heard about it since then, as well, since we have been speaking to a great many city offices in our search for additional but necessary funds and scaffolding for the project. We are at the point know where the Bowen-Peters are turning to their community and to the City (specifically Redevelopment) for the go-ahead for the project. With that go-ahead, and with financial help on top of what we already have, we'll be on our way with this new project, with an expanded team which will include Sosivu Caldwell and Earl Gordon, and are looking forward to using a line of special mural paints which have a reputation of outlasting the buildings they are painted on.

With our warmest regards,

Terry Lennox and Ruth Resnick